
 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

Storage space at the Grenada Ports Authority 
is limited. This has been made more acute by 
the influx of relief aid flowing into the country. 
 
The Authority is making an urgent appeal to 
persons with barrels and personal effects to 
collect as early as possible, preferably within 
the free storage period of five (5) working 
days.  
 
Please contact your Agent/Freight Forwarder 
to ascertain if the container(s) has been 
stripped, and be reminded that storage rent 
will be applied after the free storage period 
has expired. 

 
MANAGEMENT 

16th AUGUST, 2024 


